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Dear Dr. Maftuchah,

Congratulation From Editorial Board!
We are Pleased and honored to inform you that your paper "A POTENTIAL COMBINATION OF HDL-
CHOLESTEROL AND HS-CRP FOR INFLAMMATION MONITORING IN CKD PATIENT WITH STATIN 
THERAPY" has been accepted by our Editorial board for the next issue of Sapporo Medical Journal. 

The editor is really pleased to see this kind of paper and the research applications. The current condition of 
the paper is fully ok and need no further edit for the publications. In order to proceed for publication, kindly 
send the APC (Application process charge) of the publication within 7 days and submit the completed 
copyright Agreement paper into your Author Dashboard or through the mail. 

If you have any query, Please do not hesitate to mail us. Please fill your paper ID in to the subject of the mail 
for further inquiry. We eagerly await your response. 
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